
 

MEMO
TO: Weber School District Board Members: President Paul Widdison, Vice 

President Jon Ritchie, Members: Douglas Hurst, 
Janis Christensen, Jan Burrell, Bruce Jardine, Kelly Larson
Superintendent Gina Butters

 
FROM: Heidi Alder 

Legal Counsel

DATE: September 26, 2024

SUBJECT: New Policy- 6450 Memorial Policy on a second reading

Policy 6450 Memorial Policy is a new policy created that outlines acceptable and 
unacceptable memorials in the event of a student or staff death. There was one addition 
made to the policy in section IV. after the first reading.  This policy has been requested 
by our Legal Department. We are seeking Board approval of this policy on a second 
read.


